
Sustainable Farm Families launch
THE Sustainable Farni
Families program for 2010 was
launched at the 2009 field day
of the Streatham branch of
Southern Farming Systems

Vee Fay from the Lake Bolac
Bush Nursing Centre and
Jeremy Levinson, a committee
member who has completed
the program, launched the

program.

Mr Levinson said that de-
spite his initial scepticism
about the value of the program
and his concern that it would
take hint away from his farm

ork for two days, he found
the program extremely valu-
able and would recommend it
to any farming family.

The first workshop for the
2010 Sustainable Farm
Families program will be held
in Lake Bolac on March 1 and
2, 2010, with follow-up work-
shops in March 2011.

To participate in this pro-
gram contact Una or Vee Fay
at Lake Bolac Bush Nursing
Centre on 5355 8700.

BETTER HEALTH: Willaura
community health nurse Leonie
Tellefson, left, and Vee Fayfrom
the Lake Bolac Bush Nursing
Centre launch the Sustainable
Farm Families program for
2010.
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